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To the Supporting Churches of Jack and Melinda Peeler,

Faith Baptist Church in Taylors, SC is honored to be the sending church of Jack and Melinda Peeler to
Nukuoro, Micronesia.

The Peelers answered God's call to go to Nukuoro in 2012 and departed for the field in 2014 to work
with a national pastor to establish a church on this tiny atoll. Much was accomplished on their first tour
of duty. A Bible study was established, several have professed Christ, and many contacts were made
with the people. Because of health issues that Jack encountered, they had to return to the States late
last year. Their desire and plan was to return in November of this year. However, further tests have
revealed other issues that are preventing them from returning at this time. Also, both ships that take
passengers and cargo from Pohnpei to Nukuoro are being repaired. This will prevent travel there until
after the first of the year.

Both of these situations have been a huge disappointment to Jack and Melinda because their hearts are
with the people they love in Nukuoro. At this point, it does not appear that they can return until the
new year. We understand these delays as being part of God's plan for them and we continue to stand
with them in this time of need. We would ask that their supporting churches also continue to stand
with the Peelers through this delay.

Our Missions Ministry Team and church are fully behind the Peelers. If you have any questions, | would
be more than happy to answer any of your concerns.

Yours for souls in Nukuoyo,

David W. Stockar:

Missions Pastor
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Passion for God. Compassion for Others. Serving Both.




